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1. Where can we get a copy of the 2015 superbill?  

The 2015 Superbill needs to be distributed to providers to correspond with the CSE v11. 
The Superbill will be included in the CSE v11 release package.  

2. Where do we access the Estimator to enter "PROV" as a provider? 

Providers must contact the DHA UBO Helpdesk to obtain CSE v11.0 login credentials. 
Providers, on request, will be provided www.ubocse.org access credentials to download 
the CSE v11 package. Once downloaded, providers will enter “PROV” as the DMIS ID, 
whereas MSA staff will enter their actual MTF DMIS ID along with their billing password. 
This billing password will be provided to MSA billers and is not to be shared with 
providers.   

3. Where do we get the current prices for cosmetic injectables? (e.g. Restalyne and 
Juvaderm) 

These can be obtained from your MTF Pharmacy or Purchasing Department. Injectable 
charges are dependent on what your facility actually paid for pharmaceuticals.  
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